

Tribute to Dr. M.S. Swaminat...

From: Kenneth M Quinn < kquinn@worldfoodprize.org>

Sent: 30 September 2023 21:54

To: Annual Conference 2023 - MSSRF <edac2023@mssrf.res.in>

Cc: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>; Madhura Swaminathan

<madhuraswaminathan@gmail.com>

Subject: Tribute to Dr. M.S. Swaminathan by Amb. Kenneth Quinn

Dear Executive Director Hariharan,

It is with the most profound and deepest sympathy that I write to extend my most heartfelt condolences to you and everyone at the MSSRF on the loss of one the great humanitarian heroes in all history. It was an enormous privilege to have known and worked with Dr. M.S. Swaminathan at the World Food Prize. Reflecting that two decade long association, I have prepared the attached tribute. I would be most grateful if you could, as appropriate, share it with members of the MSSRF family and others who might find it of interest. I have also attached an image of the mosaic of Dr. SwaminathanI personally commissioned and which is prominently displayed at the World Food Prize Hall of Laureates in Des Moines.

Kenneth Quinn

Ambassador Kenneth M. Quinn (ret.)
President Emeritus, The World Food Prize



Ambassador Kenneth M. Quinn (ret.)
President Emeritus
The World Food Prize
Des Moines, Iowa
E-Mail-kquinn@worldfoodprize.org
E-Mail-quinnkm@msn.com

Mobile: +1-515-240-8971 www.worldfoodprize.org

ambassadorkennethquinnarchive.org